
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
08/15/24 
 
RE: 14846 Ashton 
Detroit, Michigan 48223 
 
 
We are proposing to demo the existing detached garage due to the fact that the garage 
has been hit by vehicles several times and is not sitting on its foundation.  The entire 
structure is no longer square.  Due to its condition of being repaired over and over again, 
has compromised its structural intergrity. 
 
 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have regarding this proposal. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Zack M. Ostroff  
Member A.I.B.D. 
 
 
 

ack M. Ostroff             ssociates, P.L.L.C 

 
2640 Water Oaks Drive 
West Bloomfield, MI 48324 
Ph. (248)425-4190 


